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The Formentera Office of Mobility is pleased to report that individuals who wish to apply the
local taxi driver's license have until 9 February to register for the exam. The exam will be held
25 February 2022. Registration can be completed at the Citizen Information Office (OAC) or
online on the OVAC.

  

Terms and the syllabus can be found here .

  

Future taxi drivers are required to have knowledge of the two official languages, Catalan and
Spanish, as well as two foreign languages, English and German, Italian or French. Applicants
must answer questions about the municipality of Formentera and rules on urban and intercity
passenger transport service in light vehicles.

  

This is the second call for applications this year; all fifteen candidates passed the first exam,
held 21 January. Rafael González, Councillor of Mobility, shared his hope that the two calls for
applications would be met by "enough passing drivers to cover the new seasonal positions
available this year".

Under the Action Plan for Public Passenger Transport by Vehicle, in summer 2022 and 2023,
taxi service will be provided by 25 drivers with ordinary licenses and 24 with seasonal licenses.
"The number of cabs has grown 29% since summer 2021, when there were 25 ordinary and 13
seasonal licences", pointed out Councillor González. He added, "in this way, we're improving
the public service by tailoring supply to fit current needs".
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